Book Roundup!

Help us find those lost or misplaced books from
our reading book bins. Take a look at home, in
your room, in the car, or in your backpack. If
you find a book, please bring it to school. In
return for the book, you will receive a raffle
ticket. Write your name (first and last please)
and your teacher’s name on the ticket, and
place the ticket in the box marked “Book Raffle”
in the front office.

There’s another way to enter the raffle...
Donate a book you no longer want and receive
a raffle ticket. Write your name and your
teacher’s name on the ticket, and place the
ticket in the box in the front office. Let’s work
together to fill our book bins for next year!

We will be raffling off a special gift the morning
of June 8. The more books you find and bring
back, the more raffle tickets you will get! Happy
hunting!



